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Newsletter 
July 2025 

 

Mark the Dates: 
 

• July 1st – Annual Pump Testing  

• July 4th – Independence Day – Volunteer Staffing 

• July 7th – Garage Door Service ST1 & ST5 

• July 8th – NFIRS to NERIS Training 

• July 12th – Visit with the kids at Anchor Church 

• July 12th – Static Truck Display at Victorian Place 

• July 16th – Stike Team Training 

• July 22nd – Business Meeting & Meal with Honoraries 

• July 29th – Public Pool Party 

• Aug 1st – Take Boat out for run 

• Aug 12th – Behavioral Health Response 

• Aug 20th – Strike Team Training 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Training Division 
           

        July 1st  ST5 – 6 pm – Station 5 

        July 15th ST1 – 6 pm – Station 5 
        

JULY 
Calendar 
 
 
 
Events: 

 

July   4th  Independence Day 

July   7th  Chocolate Day 

July   8th  Video Game Day 

July 17th  World Emoji Day 

July 20th Annv. Moon Landing 

July 25th Christmas in July    

 

 

 

Board Meetings: 

July 14th  

July 25th           

  

 

Pay Dates: 

July 11th            

July 25th  

   

  
 



 
 

pg. 2 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthdays in 

July 
 

 

Damon Sumpter – 17th  

Brad Walters – 26th   

 

 

 

Business Meeting & 

Officers Meeting: 
Meetings held at ST1 

 

Officers Meeting 

July 22nd – 9:00 a.m. 

 

Business Meeting 

July 22nd – 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to submit 
information to be published in 
this monthly newsletter, the 
deadline is the 25th of the month 
prior.  This allows time to format 
and send by the first of the next 
month.  Please email 
information to Rachel Tyree at 

officeadmin@sullivanfpd.com 

Drinking Water Grant 
6/3/25 – SFPD Receives Grant from Anheuser-Busch 

The Sullivan Fire Protection District was selected to receive a 

pallet of drinking water to hydrate emergency responders 

through the Emergency Drinking Water for Wildland Firefighters 

program. This program, led by Anheuser-Busch and the National 

Volunteer Fire Council, provides free water to emergency 

services each summer. 

Anheuser-Busch has a longstanding commitment to providing 

support for disaster relief and preparedness efforts in 

communities across the country. Every year, Anheuser-Busch 

periodically pauses beer production to can emergency drinking 

water to be ready to lend a helping hand during natural 

disasters and other crises. Building on this commitment, the 

brewer teamed up with the National Volunteer Fire Council 

(NVFC) in 2019 to create the Emergency Drinking Water for 

Wildland Firefighters program. 

 

mailto:officeadmin@sullivanfpd.com
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Ladder Truck - 8812 
(Cont’d) Exciting news for the Sullivan Community! 

Coming soon, January 2026, the ladder truck will be moving to station 1 and 

will be staffed with firefighters 24/7. The tax increase is for hiring personnel 

and staffing station 1 ,24/7, to improve service. The plates arrived June 4th. 

Thank you, Sullivan Community. 
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IXL Academy vistis Station 1 

Junior Fire Academy – June 9th through 14th 
(Cont’d) 
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Mark the Date  


